
HELP URGENTLY NEEDED!
 

As always, help at the Fair is one of our greatest 
needs. Even if you can spare one hour to help 

on a stall it would be greatly appreciated. 
The success of these events depends heavily 
on the involvement of willing parents. If you 
can help please email/text Kate Williams on 

kate22manorwilliams@live.co.uk/07967007335 
or let your PTA Year Rep know.

If you have any queries please contact the Christmas Fair Co-ordinator 
Kate Williams on 07967007335

PLEASE VOLUNTEER  

TO HELP IF YOU
 CAN!

Dear Parents, Teachers & Children,

Please accept our invitation to join us at this year’s Avalon Christmas Fair. Admission is £3 per adult, payable 
on the afternoon, which entitles you to a hot drink and mince pie. Children are free.

We look forward to seeing you ….. but before that we need your help!

Father Christmas will be waiting to meet the children in the Grotto. The Grotto costs £5 per child, which includes a 
special festive gift and a photograph of your child with Santa taken by one of the elves. Places are allocated on a first 
come, first serve basis (with Nursery children having priority over the early slots) and will fill up fast, so please return 
the form at your earliest convenience, and by Friday 29th November at the latest and to avoid disappointment.
 
To ensure that the Fair is a great success, please can you donate any of the following:

•	 Chocolate Bars or Box of Chocolates for the Chocolate Tombola

•	 Bottles (from Spirits to Shampoo, Wine to Water) for the Bottle Tombola

•	 Prize for the Raffle

•	 Filled Mug for the Mug Tombola 

•   Good condition Children’s Books for the Secondhand Book Stall
 
This year the Tub Tombola has been changed to the Mug Tombola, to be more eco conscious. Please fill any spare 
mug you have at home with goodies (sweets, toys, stationery items, hair accessories).

The Mug & Chocolate Tombolas are hugely popular, so please can you help us to ensure that all Children have an 
opportunity to win on both.

All donations can be left in the school office and on Monday 2nd, Wednesday 4th and Friday 6th December, 
members of the PTA will be in the playground at morning drop off to collect your donations, especially any alcoholic 
beverages as these cannot be stored at school.

This year Raffle Tickets will be sent home with the Children to be sold prior to the Fair, at £1 per ticket. Prizes will 
include a Christmas Hamper, Beauty Gift sets and Bubbles. The draw will be made at the Fair.

Avalon School PTA

PLEASE
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FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2019
3.30PM-5.30PM



SaNta's Grotto TicKEts
 
Please can I have            ticket(s) to see Father Christmas at the cost of £5 each – times will be sent
by text on or before the 6th December, please make sure you add your mobile number at the top of 
this form.

Total amount enclosed £                            Cash or cheques payable to ‘Avalon School PTA’ please.

Child’s Name					     Year 

Child’s Name					     Year  

Name	

Contact Number

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2019
3.30PM-5.30PM

Please return the:
Mug Tombola AND this form at your very earliest convenience to avoid disappointment.  
We cannot guarantee places as this year there is only one grotto. 

LAST DATE TO RETURN IS FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER
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